
Note from your editor: 

 
Thank you for the opportunity to review this interesting overview on H. pylori 

management. 
 
The manuscript is fairly polished, and for the most part, the ideas are organized well. 

Unfortunately, issues stemming from improper use of the English language do 
interfere with the transmission of the intended meaning of the author. 

 
I have done my best to preserve the intended meaning while making the necessary 
linguistic changes, and ask the author to excuse the editor for any unintended 

changes to the meaning of the document. 
 

Please do let us know if you have any questions regarding the corrections or 
comments. Thank you, and good luck with the publication process! 
 

Best, 
Aram Harijan, M.D. 

harrisco@harrisco.net 


